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Beautification in Hazekamp Hall 
 - thanks to Hanora Sullivan,  
Kevin Sullivan, Peggy Wright  
and the boys and the leaders of   

Boy Scout Troop 416! 

Work in 

progress... 
Well done! 
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We have pastoral emergency coverage for our congregation. If you 

know of a need for emergency care please call the  church office 

(496-3814) and leave a message if Cynthia is not there. Pastors from 

area churches have volunteered to help us during our time of 

transition. 

 

We have a church officer checking the answering machine daily 

when Cynthia is not working. Any questions, please contact Elder 

Lois Dunikowski.   

• to the following singers and ringers who 

visited the Valley View Center on July 3 to 

present a program of patriotic music:  LouAnne 

Blanchard and Sammie, the therapy dog; Deborah 

Chedister, Lois Dunikowski, Mo Moss, Nancy 

Popoloski, Flo Radcliffe, the Tighe family, Bobbie Trager and 

Peggy Wright.   

• to the boys and leaders of Troop 416 for helping us paint the 

Denniston Room - you are so appreciated! 

Worship 
 

The Worship Ministry welcomes you back from your summer 

adventures!  Our attendance on summer Sundays was strong 

even as many folks were travelling.  Thank you to Bill Cooke for 

installing the air-conditioners that kept us cool and comfortable 

as the temperatures soared.  We thank our inspiring 

preachers...long time friends Lynn Costa, Rev. Glenn 

Henricksen, and Dr. David Jacobsen and our new guest in the 

pulpit, Rev. George Doering.  We hope the chancel choir 

enjoyed their summer break and welcome them back to the loft 

on September 11.  Many, many thanks to Bill Hooper for his 

dedication to our music program and for his time spent keeping 

the organ in good working order.   

 

Guests in our pulpit for September are as follows: 

 

           September 4   -         Dr. David Jacobsen 

           September 11  -         Rev. George Doering, 

                                              The Lord’s Supper  

           September 18  -         Rev. Pam Lupfer 

           September 25  -         Rev. Glenn Henricksen 

 

Blessings,  The FPC Worship Ministry 


